
Clean, renewable energy you can count on 

I'm Patti Poppe, the new CEO of PG&E. I thought you might like to know that the people of PG&E are 
working with clean energy leaders to build new energy storage facilities so that you can have access to 
clean, renewable energy that's less expensive and safer. We're developing technologies so that your 
electric vehicle can power your home. And we're building solar-powered microgrids so that we can keep 
the lights on during extreme weather. The future is now at PG&E. To learn more, visit pge.com. 


